Council 3 October 2024 – Key Messages: 
· Council elected Sylvia Wojciechowski as the next chair and re-elected Alex Spearritt as vice-chair.

· Council agreed to hold the core membership subscription increase for 2025 at inflation. This enables the CSP to maintain the core services members rely on and which we want to improve over time to bring the CSP closer to members whether they live work or learn.  

· Council agreed to extend introductory discounts to all new chartered and associate members and to reduce the cost of intention affiliate membership. 

· Council confirmed the existing policy in international conflicts but approved a revised position on the Israel-Gaza conflict which is on the CSP website.

· Council approved the performance report which details how the CSP is progressing in delivering the Valuing Physiotherapy strategy.

· Council also received updates on internal systems infrastructure projects, risk management and financial performance.
